
 
Hello Prairie Fest families, 
 
Are you attending Prairie Fest on April 6, 2019 and wondering where you can find 
childcare? 
 
Are you looking for something that will be fun for your children and also affordable? 
 
Prairie High School's chapter of National Honor Society (NHS) wants to help 
you! 
 
National Honor Society is hosting a babysitting event for children ages 4-12 at 
Prairie Hill on April 6th from 4:00pm to 10:30pm.  The cost is $6 an hour per 
child, with $1 deducted for every additional child.  Supper and snacks will be 
provided.  Activities such as noodle tag, kickball, basketball, and others are sure to 
make it a great night for your children.  There will also be kid friendly movies, Wii 
games on a projector, and crafts in the art room. 
 
We hope you take advantage of this opportunity by letting us take care of your 
children. You can sign up here.  It's just one more benefit Prairie Fest has to offer!  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the National Honor Society faculty 
sponsor, Matthew Alexander, at malexander@crprairie.org 
  

	

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfhB9d1nlJnmUdjoGVzttFdVqh1wv8rWoUmZkaBpIhXvua10A/viewform?usp=sf_link

